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Wednesday, 27 September 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We would like you, and your child to our Sixth Form Open Evening, which takes place on Thursday 5th 
October between 17:00 - 19:00.  
 
Our Sixth Form Open Evening is a fantastic opportunity for you and your child to explore the exciting 
educational prospects that await them after Year 11. Whether they are currently attending our school or 
considering transferring, this event is designed to provide valuable insights into the variety of courses that 
we offer at different levels. 
 
During the evening, you will have the chance to: 
 

• Meet and hear from the Head of Sixth Form on what we can offer your child and the application process. 

• Meet our dedicated and experienced teaching staff 

• Learn about the wide range of academic and vocational qualifications available 

• Have any questions you may have about the sixth form answered. 
 
Attending the Open Evening is a crucial step in making an informed decision about your child’s future. We 
are committed to helping students reach their potential. 
 
We eagerly anticipate the opportunity to welcome you and your child to our Sixth Form Open Evening and 
look forward to helping you explore what we can offer.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
K Charman 
Assistant Headteacher – Key Stage 5 
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